
 
 
24th March 2020 
 
To: Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Subject: Assurance of supply of 462 series fuses 
 
With regards to the above reference, Littelfuse would like to apologize for causing unnecessary 
stress with the prior announcement of the PCN for the 462 series fuses. 
 
We hear and understand the importance of the use of the 462 series fuses and Littelfuse has 
made the decision to continue to support the 462 series fuses to customers continuously. 
 
We will not be obsoleting the 462 series fuses and would recommend that customers and design 
engineers continue to design in the 462 series fuses new programs/designs as well. 
 
Please let us know should you have further queries. 
 
 
Best regards; 
Daniel Wang 
Director – Global Product Management 
Electronics Business Unit 
Littelfuse Far East Pte Ltd 
(65) 6885 9199  
Dwang@Littelfuse.com 


